Case No. 2022-00145

DAMON R. TALLEY

DIReCT DIAL: (270) 358-3187
DIRECT FAX: (270) 358-9560
DAMON.TALLEY(@SKOFIRM.COM

112 N. LINCOLN BOULEVARD
PosT OFFICE Box 150
HODGENVILLE, KY 42748

May 18, 2022

RECEIVED

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell, P.E.

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission MAY 19 2022
P.O. Box 615 PUBLIC SERVICE
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615 COMMISSION

Re: Wood Creek Water District
Dear Ms. Bridwell:

Wood Creek Water District gives notice of its intent to apply for an adjustment of rates
no later than June 20, 2022. Pursuant to 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, a Notice of Intent to Use
Electronic Filing Procedures is enclosed. A formal Notice of Intent to File A Rate Application,
which 807 KAR 5;001, Section 16(2), requires, will be filed with the Commission following the
establishment of a docket for the application.

Sincerely,

Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC

Damon R. Talley

DRT:gw
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